## Centennial School

Julie B. Fogt, Ed.D.

Director

College of Education 2196 Avenue C, LVIP I Bethlehem, Pennsylvania 18017-2183 Tel: (610) 266-6500 ext. 204 | Fax: (610) 266-7126

Email: juf2@lehigh.edu | Web: http://centennial.coe.lehigh.edu

May 7, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians:

I am writing to inform you about an important change to the Centennial School calendar. The final day of the school year has been changed to Monday, June 11, 2018. Also, Monday, June 11th will be a half-day of school with an early dismissal time of 11:45 am.

The reason for the change is that school was closed due to inclement weather conditions beyond the number of snow days we had worked into our school calendar. By law we need to keep school open for 180 days every school year. We will reach 180 school days on June 11, 2018.

If your child has any medication at school at the end of the school year, we will return your child's medication to you. Please contact our school nurse prior to June 11<sup>th</sup> to make arrangements to retrieve your child's medication.

I apologize for any inconvenience the change of schedule may cause you. I want to take this opportunity to thank you for a productive school year. I wish you a safe and happy summer.

Sincerely,

Julie B. Fogt, Ed.D.

toot. 8 sauf

Director

